Surfside Road Area Sewer System Improvements Project

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Construction of the Surfside Road Area Sewer System Improvements Project is
scheduled to commence on Sunday, April 11, 2021. The scope of work includes
the replacement of the Surfside Road Pump Station and the installation of
approximately 3,800 linear feet of gravity sewers tributary to the new Surfside
Road Pump Station. The installation of gravity sewers includes Surfside Road
from Miacomet Avenue to Vesper Lane and Bartlett Road from Surfside Road
to approximately 250 feet west of the Surfside Road intersection.

Construction will commence on the evening of Sunday, April 11, 2021 on
Surfside Road between Miacomet Ave. and Windy Way. Considering the
depth of excavation in some areas and the significant vehicular and pedestrian
traffic volume along Surfside Road, particularly during school drop off and pick
up hours, the Nantucket Select Board has granted a waiver of the Town Noise
Bylaw to allow work in the evening hours (4pm-2am) until June 25, 2021 to
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which will require one
lane closures with alternating traffic. All traffic is advised to seek alternate routes
to mitigate traffic delays through the project corridor. The figure above depicts
the approved detour route and Surfside Road closure locations planned for
Phase 1 of the roadway work, which includes all pipeline installations between
Miacomet Ave. and Bartlett Road. The Nantucket Sewer Department can be
reached at (508) 228-7200 x7800 with any questions.

Residents are encouraged to visit the project webpage on the Town’s website at
https://www.nantucket-ma.gov/SurfsideRoadSewer
for weekly updates on the progress of construction and the proposed schedule.
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